
        

 
 

A newsletter for Little Fishes Parents                                                    Autumn Term 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big welcome to all new 
and returning Little Fishes 

pupils and parents! The 
children are settling in 

well and we are looking 
forward to a fun packed 

autumn term. 
 

During these first few weeks we 
are focusing on getting to know 

each other and our new  
nursery environment.  

We are encouraging the 
children to be independent 
upon arrival and to do their 

jobs: coat on peg, water bottles 
and lunchboxes into the correct 

box. 

Please leave a bag with a 
complete change of named 

clothes on your child’s peg in case 
of accidents and nappies/wipes if 

required.   
We do keep spare clothes in the 

nursery but often a child feels 
more comfortable in their own. 

Our Learning  
Each week we will focus 

on  
a different area of 
learning along with 

following the  

Children’s interests.  
 
 

 

 

Thank you to all of you for 
helping to settle your 

children into nursery so 
quickly this term. Your 

support is much 
appreciated. 

 

     

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
 

Parent Consultations 
Date and time TBC 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Tapestry 
We will be using Tapestry 
to keep in contact with 
you and update you on 
your child’s learning. We 
will hopefully have this up 
and running soon. 

 

 Please do not send in any products 
containing nuts due to allergies 
and check all lunch boxes and drink 
bottles are clearly named.          
Thank you! 

 

Mrs Wren 
Nursery 

Teacher and 
Key Worker 

Monday, 
Tuesday & 

Wednesday 

Mrs Baker 
Nursery Teacher, Key 

Worker and Inco 
Thursday and Friday 

Mrs Cook 
Nursery 
teaching 
Assistant 
and key 
worker 
Mon-Fri  

Mrs Manns 
Nursery 
Teaching 

Assistant and 
key worker 
Mon-Wed 

Mrs Murphy 
Nursery Teaching 
Assistant and Key 

worker 
Wed a.m ,Thur 
and Fri all day 

Miss 
Bucknall 
Nursery 
Teaching 

Assistant and 
Key Worker 

Mon-Fri until 
2pm 

Meet the Little Fishes Staff  

We would also like to welcome Miss Prior, who works on a Tues, Wed and Thurs and Miss Simmons who works every 
day to the nursery team. We will add some photos of them on the class windows shortly.  



 


